
Arizona State Retirement System - Return to Work Program 
City of Scottsdale 
 
SB1095 was signed by Governor Hull and became effective on May 15, 2002.  SB 1095 conforms 
state law to changes in federal law resulting from the passage of the Economic Growth and Tax 
Relief Reconciliation Act of 2001 (EGTRRA).   
 
The law repeals the scheduled June 30, 2003, cut-off of the Return to Work Program.  The 
Return to Work Program allows all Arizona State Retirement System (ASRS) retired members 
who have achieved normal retirement to return to work full-time one year after terminating 
employment.  The member continues to receive all retirement benefits, but does not make any 
retirement or Long-term Disability (LTD) contributions to the ASRS and does not accrue any 
additional benefits in the ASRS, nor is the member eligible for LTD benefits. 
 
This notice authorizes the Payroll department to set the following employee up with a retirement 
code of 05-RTW Retiree No retirement.  This retirement code will not deduct ASRS contributions 
(Plan, System or LTD) and requires written notification from Human Resources for any retirement 
changes. 
 

Employee's Full Name:  

Employee's ID Number:  

Employee's Original Retirement Date:  

Employee's Current Status:  
(FT, Jobshare, Temp, PT Reg) 

Effective Date:  
(Must be one year after retirement date) 

  
Authorized By 

Print Name  

Print Title  

Signature  

Date  

 

 
 

Payroll Use Only     
YYPP   Initials   
Filed copy in EE file Initials   
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